
STUDENT PRISON – RESERVATIONS 

Dear visitors, 

We look forward to welcoming you to the Student Prison. 

Prior to your visit, please reserve a set time for the day you wish to visit – that 
will allow us to better regulate the number of visitors inside the Student Prison 
and will reduce the waiting time. You can sign up in the Unishop, by phone 
(+49 6221-54 12815) or in person. Bookings can be made up to two weeks in 
advance. 

On the day of your visit, please speak to a member of our staff; you can then 
purchase your tickets in the Unishop. 
Please note: it is not permitted to take any bags (rucksacks, handbags etc.) into 
the Student Prison, but you can store them in the lockers provided. A €1 coin is 
required as a deposit. Please arrive a little before your reserved time. 

To ensure the safety of our visitors, we have introduced hygiene guidelines. In 
addition, major renovations are taking place so that the Student Prison can be 
preserved for visitors in the future. Unfortunately, this means that we have to 
limit visits to the reserved time slot and that the number of visitors is also limited. 
Please follow the protective measures in place, and make sure you keep within 
your allotted time frame. 

If you are unable to show up at your reserved time, please let us know at the 
Unishop. This will allow us to give your place to other visitors. 

You can find our current opening hours on our website: 
https://www.uni-heidelberg.de/en/institutions/museums-and-collections/student-prison 

We hope you enjoy your visit! 


